
Follow-Up on Parent-Teacher Conference 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me during the recent parent-teacher conference. I 

appreciate your involvement in [Child's Name]'s education. 

During our discussion, we touched on several key points regarding [Child's Name]'s progress and 

areas for improvement: 

• Strengths: [List strengths] 

• Areas for Improvement: [List areas for improvement] 

I believe that with our combined efforts, [Child's Name] can achieve great progress. I look 

forward to working together and am happy to answer any further questions you may have. 

Please feel free to reach out to me via email or phone if you would like to discuss anything 

further. 

Thank you once again for your support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


